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USE OF CAMERAS ON SCHOOL BUSES 
 
In order to promote school bus safety for students attending the public, private and parochial 
schools in the Nashua School District the Board of Education empowers the Superintendent of 
Schools to utilize security cameras on those bus routes under the jurisdiction of the District.  
Security cameras may be utilized on those routes where the behavior of riders is such that the 
regular methods of discipline have failed to insure a safe bus ride to and from school.  All media 
will be used in a manner that is consistent with protecting the confidentiality of persons pictured.  
Students may be suspended from riding the bus in accordance with RSA 189:9-a.  
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